
Greetings First-Grade Families!
I am Tracy Geiger-Vergiels, and I am so thrilled to be your child’s teacher this school year!  I am looking forward to having so much fun learning with your son or daughter!
I have a passion for teaching, and I love teaching kids new concepts.  This will be my 29th year as an educator.  I have been a teacher at Dundee since 1994.  Prior to that, I was a teacher at the Monroe County Intermediate School.  I earned a bachelor’s degree in elementary and special education from Eastern Michigan University.  I also obtained a master’s degree in learning disabilities from Eastern Michigan University.  I consider myself a life-long learner.  I am always trying to find ways to improve myself as a teacher.  
I live in Ida.  My husband is a long-time educator at Bedford Public Schools.  My daughter is a 2014 graduate of Dundee High School.  She obtained her bachelor’s degree from the University of Michigan in 2018 and was a member of the marching band.  She is a third-year law student at the University of Toledo.  I am very fortunate to live across the street from my 80-year-old Mom.  I also have a cat and a dog.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a parent myself, I am aware of the importance of communication with your child’s teacher.  This school year, I will be using Bloomz for parent communication for the first time.  You may also email me at tracy.vergiels@dundee.k12.mi.us.  You may call me at our classroom phone number at 734-529-2350 EXT.12306.
You, as a parent, are the most important teacher in your child’s life.  I look forward to being your partner in your child’s education.  
Sincerely,
Tracy A. Geiger-Vergiels
Proud, Professional, Dundee Educator
